
 

 

5 December 2018 

 Zondo Commission – proceedings halted until January 2019 

 

The commission of inquiry into state capture announced on Tuesday that it had halted its public 

hearings until January. The date of the recommencement of the hearings, chaired by Deputy Chief 

Justice Raymond Zondo, will be announced next month.  

According to the commission’s Twitter feed, the reason for the postponement is that although 
some witnesses were ready to be heard over the next couple of weeks, they have opted for 

supplementing their evidence with new information that they would have otherwise left out.  

Corruption Watch continues to support the work of the commission and will resume the service 

of providing regular updates on the proceedings once the hearings have started again.  

 

 

Useful links: 

Zondo Commission website 

https://www.sastatecapture.org.za/

